
Learning Focus
This term in PE, we're emphasising the importance of physical

education in supporting our children to lead healthy lifestyles as they
grow. Not only does it instil the essence of competitiveness, but it also

nurtures essential skills in communication, collaboration, and
teamwork. These traits help our children build confidence, learn to
gracefully handle wins and losses, and truly appreciate the value of

being part of a team.
In Nursery, children are mastering running, stopping, and taking

turns while working together. Reception are navigating obstacles and
discovering how to play games collaboratively. Year 1 and 2 are

developing their striking and fielding skills, focusing on throwing,
catching, and batting accuracy. As for Years 3 and 4, they are

preparing for rounders while sharpening their hitting skills. Finally,
Year 5 and 6 are advancing their rounders game, hitting the ball

further and covering more bases.
All children are also gearing up for our exciting Sports Days ahead!

Dates
Thursday 19  June - Y6 Snap trap productionth

Friday 20  June - Reception assembly 2:45th

Monday 23  June 9:15 - Reception Sports Dayrd

Monday 23  June 10:30 - KS1 Sports Dayrd

Monday 23  June 1:30 - Nursery Sports Dayrd

Tuesday 24  June 9:30 - KS2 Sports Dayth

Thursday 26  June - Y1 trip to Chester Zooth

Thursday 3  July - Summer Fairrd

Tuesday 8  July - Y6 @ Primary Collegeth

Tuesday 22  July 10am - Y6 Leavers’ assemblynd

Number Smart Arlo R 3B

Self Smart Pennie M 2LMc

Body Smart Isabelle P RG

Nature Smart Tiang M - 5M

People Smart George C 1W

Music Smart Serayiah D Nursery

Word Smart Finley C 6F

Smart Learner Natasha S 5/6C

Class Percentage

RG 95%

2LMc 97%

3/4M 98%

5M 99%

Welcome back to the new term! We’re excited to dive
into what promises to be a bustling two months filled
with engaging learning, trips designed to support our

children's development, sports days, summer fairs, and
of course, preparing the children for their transition to

the next year.
We can’t wait to invite parents into school, especially to
our new families who are just joining us, as well as those

who are sadly moving on after many wonderful years.
For our families continuing their journey with us, we’re

thrilled to have you back!
Let’s make this term memorable as we share and

celebrate all the exciting moments together. Here’s to a
fantastic term ahead!

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 2
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learnAttendance WOW!

Well done to Alexander A 1W

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Parents and Carers, for everybody’s safety, please make sure that
you do not block the disabled car parking spaces. Park in a

designated bay, even when dropping your children off.

William Stockton Weekly

 RespectfulReady

SMART Awards

Safe

Please keep an eye out for
important letters coming

home about next academicyear. 

Please take note of the

important dates coming up.  

We will communicate the dates

with you as soon as we are able

to secure them. 




